## Reminder: Feedback sought on LGA's discussion paper on electronic attendance at council meetings and informal gatherings



Reminder: Feedback sought on LGA's discussion paper on electronic attendance at council meetings and informal gatherings



## 4th February 2021

Feedback from councils on a proposal to allow electronic attendance at council meetings and informal gatherings is due by Monday 1 March 2021.

Following a decision of members at the LGA's 2020 AGM, the LGA has prepared a discussion paper on a proposal to allow electronic attendance at council meetings. The discussion paper poses a series of questions for consideration by member councils.

The discussion paper was released by the LGA via <u>Latest News on 12 January 2021</u> and can be located by members on the LGA website here: <u>LGA discussion paper</u>: <u>electronic attendance at council meetings & informal gatherings</u>.

Members are invited to provide feedback on the questions outlined in the discussion paper to Nicole Bilac, Governance and Policy Officer at <a href="mailto:nicole.bilac@lga.sa.gov.au">nicole.bilac@lga.sa.gov.au</a>.

Please provide any feedback before 5:00pm on Monday 1 March 2021.



Phone: 08 8224 2000 • Email: lgasa@lga.sa.gov.au

148 Frome St Adelaide SA 5000 • GPO Box 2693 Adelaide SA 5001

ABN: 83 058 386 353

Disclosure Statement | Accessibility | Acknowledgement